
Haverhill Persimmon Homes

Upcoming Phases

Persimmon Homes invites you to view a 

display for proposals for planning 

applications at Phase 3A, the Local 

Centre and Phase 5.

The exhibition material can be viewed on 

our website from Tuesday March 26th  : 

https://persimmonnwhaverhill.co.uk 

If you would like further information or 

are unable to attend the event but would 

like to give feedback please email 

suff.planning@persimmonhomes.com

P U B L I C  

C O N S U L TAT I O N

I N V I TAT I O N

The consultation will take 

place on 

Tuesday March 26th  –                

Tuesday April 2nd 

at       
         

Haverhill Library, 

Camps Road, 

Town Centre, 

Haverhill CB9 8HB

Phase 5

5A
3A inc Local 

Centre
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